NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING INDIANAPOLIS HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION
NOTICE FOR JUNE 3, 2025

An administrative hearing of the INDIANAPOLIS HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION
is to be held on Tuesday, June 3, 2025, at 12:00 PM in Room 2030,
City-County Building, 200 East Washington St., Indianapolis, IN 46204.

If you need assistance, please call 317-327-4406 or email at IHPC@indy.gov

2025-COA-172 (ONS), 520 E 15th ST., ALESSANDRA GETHERS, alter opening.

2025-COA-175 (IRV), 59 N AUDUBON RD., RYAN MOELLER, construct driveway and parking pad.
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